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Headteacher’s notes…   
We had some exciting news yesterday when we heard that Mrs Taylor’s baby girl had arrived safely on 
Wednesday afternoon. I am sure you will join me in sending her and her husband congratulations and best 
wishes. 
 
The children from Year 4 have enjoyed their residential visit at Grafham this week and it has been great to see 
them all having a go at something different and challenging themselves. Staff at Grafham have been very 
impressed by all that they achieved. Thank you to all the staff and adults who helped and supported Year 4 in 
any way this week, either at Grafham or those in school doing a range of different activities. Please can you 
check through any item of clothing when the children return in case they have packed someone else’s 
belongings by mistake. 
 
Well done to those children who took part in the cross country tournament yesterday and thank 
you to those staff and parents who supported them. We should have the final results next week.  
 
Don’t forget that next week is shorter because of the Bank Holiday on Monday when the school is closed. 
 
Year 4 
The children from Year 4 have been invited to sing at Brampton Befrienders group at the Community Centre 
on Friday 10th May at 11.00am. They will walk down to the Centre and be back at school in time for lunch. 
 
Walk to School 
Walk to School Week is fast approaching and takes place from 20th – 24th May this year. Children the length 
and breadth of the country will be taking part and at a time when we 
are trying to reduce the number of car journeys this is a great way to 
encourage walking. Even if you have to drive you could always park 
away from the school and walk the rest of the way – this is often 
called ‘Park and Stride’. 
 
Vacancies 
We have vacancies for 2 Midday Supervisors. For further details please contact the school office or download 
the information from the school website (Vacancies tab). 
 
Change for Life 
The last two sessions are planned for Thursday 9th May and Thursday 16th May. 
 
Brampton Kids Club Half Term Holiday Club 
Brampton Kids Club will be open in the school holidays between Tuesday 28th – Friday 31st May 2019, and 
Monday 3rd June (school closed for Professional Day), 8am until 6pm.  To book your child’s place, please take a 
booking form from the rack outside the school office or download it from the school website. 
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PTA News 
Hi all, our next event is family bingo on Friday 17th May, after school. Tickets are £3 each to include a book of 
5 games and a dabber! Drinks and snacks will also be available to purchase, all children will need an adult with 
them. Slips will be going out in book bags next week with details on how to buy tickets.  
Thanks, PTA team 
 
 
 
What’s On Next Week: 
Monday 6th May   Bank Holiday (school closed) 
Tuesday 7th May    Amy’s Acro 
Wednesday 8th May  
Thursday 9th May  Choir 
    Change for LIfe    
Friday 10th May  Orchestra 
    Year 4 at Brampton Befrienders 11.00am 
    Drama Club   


